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PRESS RELEASE 

Cache County Offices Move to Soft Opening 
 

In accordance with Utah Executive Order Moving the State COVID-19 Public Health Risk Status From 

Red (High Risk) to Orange (Moderate Risk) issued by Governor Gary Herbert April 29, 2020; and 

following the Phased Guidelines for the General Public and Businesses to Maximize Public Health and 

Economic Reactivation, version 4.0, an addendum to Utah Leads Together 2.0; Cache County offices 

will move to a SOFT OPENING effective Monday, May 4, 2020. 

ACCESS TO COUNTY BUILDINGS: 
 

CACHE COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

County offices in the administration building will remain open for most departments by appointment 

only. It is highly recommended that as much business with the county be done online as possible. 

However, if transactions cannot be completed online, appointments can be made with individual 

departments with the exception of the Department of Motor Vehicles which will be conducting 

business on a first come, first served basis. Please make appointments with the departments before 

arriving so accommodations can be made to allow access to conduct business.  

 

NOTE: Transactions in the DMV and most other offices will be strictly limited to ONE PERSON PER 

HOUSEHOLD. In the case of Marriage License applications, access will be limited to the couple applying 

for the license.  

  

CACHE COUNTY HISTORIC COURTHOUSE 

Access to the Historic Courthouse will be open. 

 

It is expected that employees and patrons will follow the precautionary protocols set by the CDC, the 

State of Utah and the Bear River Health Department for the COVID-19 pandemic. This soft opening is 

expected to remain in effect until Friday, May 15, 2020. 

 

Cache County Executive, Craig Buttars, expresses appreciation for the public’s patience and willingness 

to comply with these guidelines so that we will be in a position to move to a Low Risk protocol as soon 

as possible. 

 

THANK YOU AND STAY SAFE 

### 


